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Status of Progress on Decisions Taken at the Second Meeting of the CREWS 

Steering Committee  

2nd Steering Committee Decisions Status 

The Steering Committee approves the 

Operational Procedures Note No 1 

Programming and Project Development, 

with the pending inclusion of three 

additional programming principles; (1) 

people-centered, (2) gender sensitive and (3) 

coherence and coordination. A further 

change will reflect the importance to align 

with existing initiatives on risk-sharing and 

insurance in the country projects at the 

stages of the identification of programming 

priorities and implementation. The revised 

Note will be circulated to the Steering 

Committee for approval, under a no-

objection procedure. 

Done. 

The Steering Committee requests the 

CREWS Secretariat to develop, in 

consultation with the gender experts in the 

Implementing Partners organizations, an 

Operational Procedures Note on Gender 

Sensitive Programming for CREWS for 

consideration at the next Steering 

Committee meeting. 

To be addressed under Agenda Item 4. 

The Steering Committee approves the 

Operational Procedures Note No. 2 on 

Monitoring and Evaluation, with the 

pending inclusion of gender sensitive 

aspects in the Monitoring Framework once 

the Operational Procedures Note on Gender 

Sensitive Programming for CREWS has 

been developed. The revised Note will then 

be circulated to the Steering Committee for 

approval, under a no-objection procedure. 

Pending approval of the Operational 

Procedures Note on Gender Sensitive 

Programming. 

The Steering Committee requests the 

Secretariat to revise the Template Format 

for project submissions and the Monitoring 

Framework to reflect gender considerations. 

Pending approval of the Operational 

Procedures Note on Gender Sensitive 

Programming. 

The Secretariat was invited to consult with 

the Implementing Partners to prioritize and 

set a timeline for the allocation of funds 

based on project readiness and the 

advancement of consultations in country, 

Done. Allocations approved in March 

2017. 
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keeping the Chair informed. The proposed 

allocations will be circulated to the Steering 

Committee for approval, under a no-

objection procedure. 

The Secretariat was invited to consult with 

the three Implementing Partners and 

relevant regional organizations in the 

Caribbean (CDEMA), the Association of 

Caribbean States (ACS) and the Caribbean 

Institute for Meteorology and Hydrology- 

CIMH) to carry out a rapid mapping of 

capacity, gaps, needs and ongoing initiatives 

on early warning in order to allow the 

Steering Committee to identify a priority 

country or priority countries to guide 

discussions at the upcoming session of the 

Steering Committee. 

To be addressed under Agenda Item 2. 

Based on the result of the mapping, the 

Steering Committee will revise the 

Investment Plan to include a project(s) from 

the Caribbean region. 

To be addressed under Agenda Item 3. 

The Chair will revert to the Steering 

Committee by email with a suggested date 

and time for the Third Meeting 

Done.  

 


